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- The horizontal piping for the
geothermal well field is in progress
and will be complete the week of
June 15. The well field lines are
stubbed into the existing building.

- Window replacement of the original
building’s sliding windows will
begin the week of June 15.

- Many HVAC lines and equipment
being replaced have been demolished.
New in-room heat pumps for

distributing air conditioning and
heat are currently being installed.

- Finishes in the library have been
demolished and new openings for the
Maker Space have been cut in the wall.

- The future Maker Space and teacher
itinerant space has been gutted and
new metal framing is in progress for
new wall locations.

- In the kitchen, the floor and ceiling
has been demolished to make room
for new ductwork lines, ceiling, and
flooring.

- Minor electrical and plumbing rough
in items are in progress around the
building.




